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Good Afternoon House Agriculture Committee,  

My Husband, Joshua Dillow, and I have a primarily large breed kennel located in Erie Kansas, 
and have for more than 12 years. We know how extremely important it is to have an inspected 
and licensed facility. Therefore, we are in full support of bill HB 2477 and the increase in 
licensing fees. We strongly urge you to vote in favor of bill HB 2477.  

Thank you for supporting the industry that we love! 

Sincerely,  

Tara Dillow 


